
   

STAY WITH US  
A MESSAGE FROM OUR CEO 

 
Dear Adam, 
  
As you know, The YMCA of the Virginia Peninsulas has suspended our facility 
operations to help prevent the spread of the coronavirus through April 24 per 
today's executive order by the Governor. However, we have not "closed" 
shop. 
  
The YMCA has a long history of adjusting operations to provide critical support 
and care for those in need, and the COVID-19 pandemic is no different. 
  
However, we need you to STAY WITH US, in order to continue to provide 
needed services and ensure you can return to the YMCA you know and love. 
Your membership dollars are crucial during this time. 
  

• The Governor today asked for schools and communities to partner 
together to help provide child care for healthcare workers. Last week, 
we began operating four emergency child care centers to support 
essential hospital workers so that they can care for the sick. 

• We are supporting our seniors through online health resources and 
personal phone calls to check on their welfare. 

• We are now supporting the regional and national blood shortage problem 
by partnering with the American Red Cross to offer blood drives at our 
locations.   

• And, we continue to support our members by updating our virtual 
membership services regularly, and we are now broadcasting live 
classes from your favorite instructors. 

  
We look forward to the day, soon, when we can again serve you in person, and 
continue to help support you as you grow healthier in spirit, mind, and body. 
Until then, we ask you to STAY WITH US. 
  
Your Y membership is so much more than access to our pools and a gyms—it's a 
chance to make a difference in our community. Our members have always been 
the most important part of the YMCA. And now, more than ever, that remains 
true. To keep your membership active, there is nothing you need to 
do. Just know, we are incredibly grateful for your support, and you are genuinely 
making a difference. 
  
  



We also know some of you are not in a position to do so, and we completely 
understand. We will put your membership on hold until which time we can 
reopen to serve you again in person. To do so: 

 

  

 

Click above to contact our membership team about putting your membership on 
hold. 

 

  

  

The YMCA of the Virginia Peninsulas has been serving our community for over 
120 years, and with your help we will be here for GOOD. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Adam Klutts 
President and CEO 

  
  

 

  

 
 

 

 
 

  

  

YMCA of the Virginia Peninsulas 
41 Old Oyster Point Road, Suite C Newport News VA, 23602 
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https://u3644497.ct.sendgrid.net/asm/?user_id=3644497&data=g78EqJioEEB0XK-Kjt-68sm0YZuf0AaNX84jUEaiDhGWEFRYj9-wAXeCatCsKYjr4qBWeV0UKAVZ2PA5L13P56YFikYU5v85-t1QSEaPy4aWEMssRX9ctje4LenK8nsbx_gotPlpIrtrrVHdTGq82wXq6Ze9Z56ljC1XzF7bI9EvMtIUcHqswqrIEHFOYuNr31bdCrsxaVaHJABAPROOmuYyeeydbMqokLObo5GEZdhQ5iNj59NSaNahjMePakDP635GUd4sJT7uWIYimlmLB8rIw_UUQ1tYCa3wD36Y2w5VA98ih-CEdixTb5d-bzmidSFZmpOlOkBSv-GZ6Y9-FQS7yxUX8rbjSOxIzsVfAsNR5y0a3qYQnkFxrkB59piB_eDfcz7BT7n5189ZWGkdpr9QDHOM249sKimmBHfRW8hirV6AduLVMzOUR79O9Vd4Zr3pZbW1CniEPBPd-AHOAR5w4pVjlPaAtfuZ5XoyFcpBSOP4XOqJruMq44fp46xBKossPL4ySm0C_ucVqC4YcTvKf4ZoGUFkXV7rMRLH4fLVby6HP7T4IJMopUijg6zLNbsKUUcGwLJbiFDulE1q_wBmcbDKkgSxid_BMslnmw6Wkxa3mNmzFrZqKqTyBaQn9OrRn5-8qCV8CH6KivoW2U9J4n15NkXvx0h5eic0IfRlWMeiigxpq0Qi8l9StEyxrBIeC6U8yScQ-OaonEiGqtEklOz1IzazHM642B7kTaWa-SZjKQhGU5-3Zz-Bqibfm5Ik-iJtldCt9gK9_2lC8uLy7kU_KQP-1CQ6FEx6EfY=

